
UPCOMING EVENTS 

Saturday 26 and Sunday 27 October 

Grade 5/6 Basketball Tournament 
 

Monday 28 October 

Scholastic Book Club Order - Last Day 
 

Thursday 31 October 

School Association Meeting -  7pm Staffroom 
 

Friday 1 November 

Student Free Day  
 

Monday 4 November 

Public Holiday - Recreation Day 
 

Tuesday 5 November 

Crazy Hair Day 
 

Wednesday 6 November 
Prep - Grade 2 Assembly 

Host - 1 Reid/Goss and 1 Hepburn 

2:10pm Multi Purpose Room 
 

Thursday  7 November 

Be Brave and Shave - 11:30 - Tailrace Centre 
 

Tuesday 12 November 

Early Childhood Athletics Carnival - School Oval 
 

Friday 15 November 

Grade 5/6 Swimming Carnival 

Riverside Pool 
 

Friday 22 November 

Esk Band Extravaganza - 7:30pm Albert Hall 
 

Wednesday 27 November 

Grade 6 Orientation Day  

Riverside High School 
 

Dance Fever Performance - Door of Hope 
 

Thursday 28 November 

Schools Triathlon Challenge - Devonport Bluff 
 

Friday 29 November 

LSSSA Swimming Carnival - Riverside Pool 
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FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Welcome back to Term 4 everyone. It has been a really lovely 

but fast paced start. We have welcomed Ada L and Maeve L to 

TPS and extend to the girls and their family a big and warm 

welcome. Recently we also welcomed Sam T and his family to 

TPS. It is wonderful that you have joined our school family too. 

This term we are all focusing on the school value of 

COURAGE. Grade 5HF presented beautifully at yesterday’s 

assembly and included great reminders to us all about accepting 

challenges and embracing opportunities.  

Sustainable Communities Award 

Last week a team of Trevallyn’s No Waste at the Taste 

participants attended the Keep Australia Beautiful Awards in 

Oatlands. Parent Lu McGinniss escorted Addison, Matilda and 

Emelia and were present to receive a winning certificate of 

recognition in the Primary School 400 Plus Students section. 150 

kgs of waste was saved from going into landfill at the Taste and 

whole community education was provided.  We are very proud 

and appreciative of this recognition, what we achieved at the 

Taste and the collaboration of parents and students. We 

received $500 that now enable purchasing of resources to 

further our commitment to a preferred sustainable future. 



FROM THE PRINCIPAL CONTINUED 

Disability Model 

In 2020 $34 million additional funding is being provided state wide to support the new model which 

focuses on the individual student and the level of adjustments they need to achieve educational outcomes. 

The model will help align the supports and resources to assist students to achieve their learning goals 

within their personalised learning plans. We are very hopeful that this model will bring increased support 

for students with disabilities. 

Annette 

ASSISTING US WITH 2020 PLANNING 

Forward planning for 2020 is now well underway. As student numbers impact directly on staffing allocation, it is crucial 

that we are aware if students will not be returning in 2020. Please speak with your child’s Class Teacher if this is the 

case, or email the office. 

THE IGENERATION: KIDS AND SCREENS - MASTERCLASS FOR PARENTS 

We were very fortunate to have Maxine Lowry from Parenting Plus, facilitate The iGeneration: Kids and Screens 

‘Masterclass’ for Parents at Trevallyn Primary on Tuesday 22 October. Maxine shared valuable and thought provoking 

information which generated wonderful discussion with the group of parents in attendance. Some key ‘take aways’ 

from the session were 

 Connection, spending time with your children to develop and maintain relationships and communication is 

crucial 

 “Families who eat together stay together”. Create some family routines or rituals that enable conversation and 

time together 

 Consider your own tech habits as parents, grandparents and guardians 

 Screentime verses ‘green’ time, a balance of outdoor and indoor activities 

 Be aware and involved with your child/children’s screentime and access online 

 Establish clear timeframes and expectations with screentime for your household 

 Keep technology out of bedrooms (including TV’s) 

 Have some technology free days 

 “Listen to your child in a non-judgemental way” 

Maxine provided a list of resources and websites along with some suggested books to support parents with navigating 

our digital world. 

Facebook: Parenting Plus 

Instagram: parentingplus insta 

info@parenting plus.net.au 

www.parentingplus.net.au 

 

3-CW    Ty G, Damon S, Max S and Sofia B 3-R       Frank P, Sophie S, Hayden J and Isla K 

4-R         Tilly E, Ariana L and Charlotte U 4-T       Annalise S, Pheobe T and Jaydon R  

4-5-P      Oscar D, Oliver H, Isabel M and Tyson S 5-B       Izak H, Holland M, Celeste J and Mason L 

5-HF      Noah H, Casey A, Addison B and Helena C   6-PF     Lucas B, Charlie M, Madison W and Neve S 

6-SV       Mia I, Tom S, Cooper G and Lilly G 

Congratulations to all these students. 

GRADE 3 - 6 PRIMARY CLASS AWARDS  - WEDNESDAY  23 OCTOBER 

http://www.parentingplus.net.au


TERM 4 CALENDAR 

October 

28 Scholastic Book Club orders - Last Day 31 
School Association Meeting 

Staffroom - 7pm 

November 

1 Student Free Day 4 Public Holiday - Recreation Day 

5 Crazy Hair Day  6 

Prep - Grade 2 Assembly  

Host - 1 Reid/Goss  and 1 Hepburn 

2:10pm - Multi Purpose Room  

7 Be Brave & Shave - 11:30 - Tailrace Centre 12 
Early Childhood Athletics Carnival 

School Oval 

15 
Grade 5/6 Swimming Carnival  

Riverside Pool 
27 

Grade 6 Orientation Day 

Riverside High School 

Dance Fever Performance - Door of Hope 

28 
Schools Triathlon Challenge 

Devonport Bluff 
29 

LSSSA Swimming Carnival 

Riverside Pool 

December  

3 Volunteer’s Morning Tea 4 
Grade 3/4 Swimming Carnival  

Riverside Pool 

8 Grade 6 Paver Laying 9-13 
Grade 2 Swimming Experience 

Glen Dhu Pool 

11 Reports go home 12 
Grade 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

7pm - Windsor Community Precinct 

13 
Grade 5 and 6 End of Year Picnic 

Cataract Gorge 
17 

Grade 6 Leavers’ Dinner 

5:30pm - Tailrace Centre Riverside 

18 
2020 Meet the Teacher 

Grade 3-6 End of Year Assembly 
19 Last Day for Students 

KINDER IMAGES OF WINTER 



ADVERTISING IN THE 2019 YEARBOOK 

The Trevallyn Primary School Yearbook is a high quality, full colour magazine which is professionally published. 

Each year we offer local businesses the opportunity to advertise in our school yearbook and continually receive 

positive feedback from these business owners.  

Your business can reach an extensive target audience for as little as $120 a half page and $180 for an A4, full colour 

page - these costs are inclusive of GST.  

Our school Yearbook is a keepsake for all families and will include: class pages, sporting moments, student’s 

contributions, music and art achievements and much, much more.  

If you are interested in advertising your business in our school yearbook please contact the 

school office on 63319657 or trevallyn.primary@education.tas.gov.au by Friday 1 November for 

a booking or any further information.  

PRIMARY SCHOOL 3/4 BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 

Congratulations to our 3/4 teams who played in the Primary School Basketball Tournament on the weekend. It was 

great to see such skill and sportsmanship over the weekend. Also, good luck to our 5 Grade 5/6 teams who will be 

playing this weekend. 



CLASS OF THE WEEK 



COMMUNITY CLEAN-UP 

Trevallyn Primary School has registered to be part of this clean-up. Our area is near the Tamar Rowing Club and part 

way up the bike/walking track. If you would like to be a part of the team, please register at our office - 63319657. It 

would be wonderful to have you contribute to this restoration.  



SCHOOL BANKING UPDATE 







Trevallyn Primary School 

CONTACT DETAILS 

55 Gorge Road 

Trevallyn  Tas  7250  

Phone  03 6331 9657  

Email  trevallyn.primary@education.tas.gov.au 

Web  https://trevallynprimary.education.tas.edu.au/ 

LAUNCHING INTO LEARNING 

BE BRAVE AND SHAVE - HELP REQUIRED 

ECE PLAYGROUND REDEVELOPMENT 

STUDENT FREE DAY - FRIDAY 1 NOVEMBER 

 

 

Abacus OSHC will be opened on: 

Friday 1 November 

8:30am - 5:30pm 

Please call  6331 0982 or email 

admin@abacuschildcare.org.au 

To secure your booking 

(please call or email before Wednesday 30 October) 

Trevallyn Primary School’s Be Brave and Shave Assembly 

– Thursday 7 November starting at 11:30am at the 

Tailrace Centre, Riverside. If you are able to assist in the 

cutting and shaving of our students hair, please contact 

J a n e  H u d s o n  e i t h e r  b y  e m a i l 

jane.r.hudson@educaiton.tas.gov.au or via the school 

office on 63319657. Thank you. 

 

    Launching into Learning 

    9am - 10:30 am 

    Kindergarten Classroom 

          Birth - 4 years 

Friday 1 November 

 

 

No Playgroup, please join us again on  

Friday 8 November  

 

 

Come and join in the fun!!! 

No Session 

Spiders 

Sport Versus Venue 

T20 Cricket Riverside NTCA Ground 

Girls Football East Launceston Windsor Park 

Basketball East Launceston Trevallyn 

Touch Football Riverside Trevallyn 

T Ball  East Launceston East Launceston 

Mountain Bikes  Trevallyn 

Cancellation of 5/6 Sport will be notified  

via  Skoolzine 

TREVALLYN 5/6 SPORT - FRIDAY 8 NOVEMBER 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 
Scholastic Book Club Issue 7 brochures were sent home 

with students thast week.  Orders must be processed 

online via LOOP. 

Order must be received no later than Monday 28 

October. (NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE 

ACCEPTED) 

In planning for the ECE playground development to start 

on Monday, please see below the arrangements: 

 The bike rack will not be available to students - 

please advise students that bikes will be stored 

outside the groundsmen shed 

 The entrance to the school, west of the staff 

carpark (to the ECE area) will be closed - please 

use main entrance 

 Bus students are to wait after school outside the 

main entrance to the admin block 

mailto:jane.r.hudson@educaiton.tas.gov.au

